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              Pink Shirt Day – T-shirt Orders 
Due back:  Thursday, January 14th, 2016 

	

On	February	25,	we	are	encouraging	everyone	to	wear	something	pink	to	show	that	we	are	
all	working	together	to	prevent	bullying	in	our	schools,	in	our	communities	as	well	as	

online.		This	year’s	theme	is	“Kindness	is	one	size	fits	all!”	

To	order	a	t‐shirt	through	the	school,	please	complete	the	order	form	on	the	reverse	side	of	
this	notice.		Be	sure	to	include	your	child’s	name,	shirt	size	and	the	correct	amount	of	
money.		You	may	pay	by	cash	or	cheque	(please	make	cheques	payable	to	North	Ridge	
Elementary).		Orders	are	due	back	to	school	by	Thursday,	January	14th.		Late	orders	will	

not	be	accepted.	

Purchase	of	these	shirts	is	optional.		You	may	purchase	pink	shirts	on	your	own	from	other	
retail	outlets	or	wear	something	pink	that	you	already	have	at	home.		The	net	proceeds	

from	official	Pink	Shirt	Day	t‐shirts	and	bracelets	are	donated	directly	to	various	children’s	
organizations	through	the	CKNW	Orphan’s	Fund.	

Thank	you	for	your	ongoing	support	and	we	look	forward	to	seeing	everyone	in	pink	on	
February	25!	

 

 


